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Resolved that the Horseheads Central School District upon the attached recommendation of the 

School District’s architect and engineer determines that Hunt Project 1923-16 is a Type II action 

which will not have a significant impact on the environment and is not subject to further review 

under the State Environmental Quality Review Act. 


